
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Paul LaRosa (plarosa@sled.sc.gov) <plarosa@sled.sc.gov>

Date: 8/24/2016 5:02:51 PM
Subject: Emails

Attachments: FW: March 10, 2014 Potential Threats and Actions package for the Pinewood Site.
eml
March 10, 2014 Potential Threats and Actions package for the Pinewood Site.eml
PSCT Audit Results Closure.eml

Paul,
 
More emails received from Mr. Stephens. I apologize that we haven’t discussed – hasn’t even been a week since I 
started so I have been pulled in many directions. I am in all tomorrow with a meeting at 8:30 and then free.  I will call 
you around 9:30 to discuss if that works with your schedule?
 
Richele
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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